 January, 2016 
Dear Parents, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Every day the children have an afternoon snack that provides time for relaxed conversation, practice of polite table manners, along with looking through books and magazines.  So that this program can continue, we are asking each student to contribute 1-2 snacks for the class each month (total 12 students). It doesn't matter what day you send snack, but please do participate so there will be enough food for the entire class each day. Boxed foods will be stored; perishables will be eaten immediately or placed in the refrigerator/freezer. 
In the past, snacks have included such foods as cookies, crackers, baby carrots, apples, bananas, grapes, granola bars, cheese, fruit cups, etc. NO HOMEBAKED GOODS MAY BE SENT TO SCHOOL. 
As always, please put your child’s name on the snack. If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us! 
Also, with the cold season, children’s noses need lots of tissues. Please send in a box or two for the class.  Thanks so much.
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Tartaglia
